
Question on Notice 
 

No. 71 
 

Asked on Wednesday, 15 February 2017 
 
 

MR T WATTS asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for Transport and Minister for Infrastructure 
and Planning (HON J TRAD) ―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Deputy Premier outline the number of bus services on the Sunshine Coast and the total 
government subsidy for these services? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Toowoomba North for the question. 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads works with multiple operators to deliver both urban 
and dedicated school bus services across the Sunshine Coast region, covering the Sunshine 
Coast and Noosa Council areas.  
 
In the 2015-16 financial year, the Palaszczuk Government subsidised the following services: 
 
• 303,885 scheduled services across 27 urban bus routes for $26.869 million 
• 44,312 scheduled services across 116 dedicated school bus routes for $12.290 million 
 


